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12116 – 107 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5G 2S7 Canada 

epcor.com 

 

October 18, 2022 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Re:   Clover Bar Interconnection Project – Project Update 

In February and June 2022, you received project information regarding the proposed above-ground 
electricity transmission line project – the Clover Bar Interconnection Project (the Project). You are 
receiving this letter to provide you with another Project Update.  
 
Project Background 
To support Air Products’ proposed new net-zero hydrogen production facility, EPCOR is proposing to 
construct a new 240-kilovolt single circuit, above-ground transmission line from the existing EPCOR-
owned Clover Bar Substation to a proposed new substation which will be owned and operated by Air 
Products. The new transmission line will connect the proposed Air Products’ substation to the electrical 
system. 
 
Project Status 
On October 13, 2022, EPCOR submitted a Facility Application to the Alberta Utilities Commission 
(AUC) for the Project (AUC Proceeding No. 27676). EPCOR submitted a preferred and alternate route 
for the transmission line, for the AUC to consider. Before EPCOR can commence construction work, an 
approval from the AUC is required. Only one route will be approved and constructed. If approved, 
construction is planned to commence in Spring/Summer 2023.    
 
The AUC 
Alberta’s electrical system is regulated by the AUC. The AUC is an independent quasi-judicial agency 
that ensures that the delivery of Alberta’s utility services takes place in a manner that is fair, responsible 
and in the public interest. For more information about how you can participate in the regulatory process, 
please refer to the enclosed AUC brochure Participating in the AUC’s independent review process to 
consider facility applications, or visit the AUC website: www.auc.ab.ca. 
 
For more information about the Project, please contact EPCOR Consultation at 780-412-4040, email 
Consultation@epcor.com or refer to the project webpage at epcor.com/consultation.  
 
We would also like your feedback on EPCOR Consultation efforts for the Project. If you would like to 
provide your feedback, please access the survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XR63WV5 
or scan the QR code below with a mobile device. The survey will take approximately five minutes and 
will provide EPCOR Consultation with valuable feedback for future consultation efforts. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
EPCOR Stakeholder Consultation 
Phone: 780-412-4040 
Email: consultation@epcor.com 
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